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20 July 2017
Dear Parents

After School Club Party on 5th July - 3.15pm – 6.00pm 
Your child has been invited to the After School Club party on Wednesday 5 July. Please book your required slot as normal by Monday 3 July. If you have any problems please call the office on 01305 848206.
Party food will be provided and will be served between 4.30-5.00pm all we ask is for you to provide a water pistol to enable the children to have a water fight, a towel and a clothes to get wet in. 
If your child is allergic to any food please ensure office is aware.  

Please return the slip below to the school office by Wednesday 28 June if you would like your child to attend.

Kind regards

Jo Hardy and Shelley White

Childcare Assistants

I would like my child______________________ to attend the After School Club party on Wednesday 5 July and have booked the following session.

	3.15 – 4.00pm
	3.15pm – 5.00pm
	3.15pm – 6.00pm
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